10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 31 October
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Thank you for your letter of 23 October.

I share many of your misgivings about

our current training efforts, and we are
having a very thorough look at them to see
whether they can be improved. I will bear

in mind your specific suggestions.
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The Lord Vaizey




